




 
 

 

July 3, 2016 - Fourteenth Sunday of Ordinary Time 
Dear parishioners, 
 You are no doubt aware of our parish commitment to ministries that help those in need. Our food cupboard in 

the church vestibule, for example, is a visible reminder of the call to bring non-perishable food with us each Sunday when we 
arrive for Mass. Food collected here is delivered every week to the Center for Food Action in Mahwah, for distribution to fam-
ilies in northern Bergen County (including Allendale). 
 You may also know about our collaboration with the other churches of Allendale to provide overnight lodging and dinners 
for homeless families several weeks each year. Our Auditorium, and the building of other congregations, are the sites where 
some of your fellow parishioners share dinner with homeless families and provide overnight hosting. 
 Another ministry in this area is our weekly offering of meals for the soup kitchen at St. John’s Church in Newark. We are 
grateful to parishioner Chuck Assicurato for his many, many years of leadership of this ministry. Chuck has let me know he is 
ready to pass on the reigns to someone else now. I hope we will be able to continue our strong commitment to this ministry. 
Please call Chuck at 201-327-1393 to learn about what the role of the ministry coordinator is, or to volunteer to cook or deliver 
meals. 
 Many parishioners take turns via a weekly schedule to cook a few trays of meals that are then delivered by parishioners to 
the soup kitchen in Newark, under the oversight of the Archdiocese of Newark. In addition, on the second Sunday of the 
month we place a basket by the door for financial donations to support the soup kitchen ministry. These funds are used to  
reimburse parishioners for the 
cost of the food they buy to pre-
pare meals, and occasionally for 
bulk purchase of food for the 
soup kitchen’s own needs. 
 Over the years, the funds in 
this account have been accumu-
lating, as the donations have 
grown and have been surpassing 
the immediate needs. Therefore, 
I’m happy to share with the  
parish some very special news: 
with the approval of our parish 
trustees and Finance Council, 
we have been able to make a 
sizable donation to St. John’s 
Soup Kitchen to meet an imme-
diate need they faced. Through 
your generosity, Guardian Angel  
parish will provide the funds to 
create an indoor men’s dining 
room. While women and  
children have had an indoor 
place, your donations mean that 
St. John’s can undertake neces-
sary roof and gutter repairs,  
purchase tables and chairs and 
suitably prepare the space. 
 I am so glad we can be of 
assistance in this way. Please 
seen the accompanying thank-
you letter we have received.  I 
will keep you posted about  
information. 
 
 

In Christ, 

A Message from the Pastor 



 
 
 
 

 

Sunday   July 3 
5:30 pm   Darrell Cole 
7:30 am   John Lisella 
10:00 am   Matthew McNaught 
11:30 am   Amy Lynne Stock 
 

Monday   July 4 
9:00 am   People of the Parish 
8 

Tuesday  July 5 
9:00 am   Special Intention for the living 
    Mary O’Flaherty 
 

Wednesday  July 6 
9:00 am   Hilda DeAngelis 
 

Thursday  July 7 
9:00 am   Lawrence Glynn 
 

Friday   July 8 
9:00 am   Josephine DiMeola 
  

Saturday  July 9 
5:30 pm   Peggy Haynes 
 

Sunday   July 10 
7:30 am   Felix Mortara 
10:00 am   Joan Viecelli 
11:30 am   Pasquale Fichera 

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 
Guardian Angel is a tithing parish. Biblical tithing means 
10% of gross income to God. We ask half of this, or 5%, for 
your Parish Church.   
 

The collection for June 26th was $7,677 with 3,962 from 
the collection basket and $3,715 from Faith Direct.   
 

 Thank you for being a part of our Guardian Angel family. I ap-
preciate all that you do for our parish and community by sharing 
your God-given gifts of time, talent and treasure. Your active 
participation in the life of our parish helps us to fulfill our vision 
and mission. 
 This summer, I pray that you will have some quiet and rest-
ful time that includes the love, joy and peace of being with family 
and friends. Please consider that Guardian Angel continues to 
be open for Mass, numerous activities and the Sacraments.  
During these summer months your generosity through Faith  
Direct can help provide the consistent resources we need to 
operate our parish and ministries.  
 Visit www.faithdirect.net and use our church code: NJ513 
Thank you for your continued support of our parish family! 
Fr. Charlie 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Sunday:  Is 66:10-14c; Ps 66:1-7, 16, 20;  
   Gal 6:14-18;Lk 10:1-12, 17-20 [1-9] 
Monday:  Hos 2:16, 17b-18, 21-22; Ps 145:2-9; Mt 9:18-26; or, 
   for Independence Day, any readings from the Mass  
   "For Public Needs," nos. 882-889, or "For Peace and 
   Justice," nos. 887-891 
Tuesday:  Hos 8:4-7, 11-13; Ps 115:3-10; Mt 9:32-38 
Wednesday: Hos 10:1-3, 7-8, 12; Ps 105:2-7; Mt 10:1-7 
Thursday: Hos 11:1-4, 8c-9; Ps 80:2ac, 3b, 15-16; Mt 10:7-15 
Friday:  Hos 14:2-10; Ps 51:3-4, 8-9, 12-14, 17; Mt 10:16-23 
Saturday: Is 6:1-8; Ps 93:1-2, 5; Mt 10:24-33 
Sunday:  Dt 30:10-14; Ps 69:14, 17, 30-31, 33-34,  
   36-37; or Ps 19:8-11; Col 1:15-20; Lk 10:25-37  

SAVE THE DATE 
 

3rd ANNUAL Golf Tournament 
 

Tuesday 
September 20, 2016 

Shotgun Start:  1:00pm 
 

Knoll West Country Club - Parsippany, NJ 
 

Proceeds Benefit:  Guardian Angel Church and Guardian 
Angel Family and Youth Programs 

 
Brochures with registration forms are on the table at the 
church entrance.  Registrations can be dropped off or 
mailed to the rectory.  Questions contact: Pete LaBarbiera 
at 201 658-6904  

MONDAY - JULY 4TH 
 

Daily 9am Mass will be held in the church  
All  rectory offices will be closed 

 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS  
During July and August, the Rectory Office will close at 
2:00 p.m. on Fridays.   

PLEASE WELCOME OUR NEWEST ALTAR SERVER 
 

We would like to welcome  
Miguel Granda as our newest  
Guardian Angel Altar Server.   

 

He has made the commitment to this important ministry of 
worship.  Serving Mass and assisting the priest with the  
celebration of the Liturgy is a wonderful way to serve God 
and the Church.  Please welcome Miguel.  If you are in fourth 
grade or above and would like to learn more about the altar 
server ministry, please contact Patrick Donahue at 
201.962.2119 or donahue5@optonline.net.  

CENTER FOR FOOD ACTION 
 

The Center for Food Action in Mahwah pro-
vides 85 families each week a month's worth 
of groceries, thus serving approximately 340 

families on a monthly basis.  
 

ITEMS NEEDED 
85 Boxes of Instant Potatoes per week 

85 Boxes of Pancake Mix per week 
85 Bottles of Pancake Syrup per week 

 

Donated items can be dropped off at the Food Pantry in the 
back of the Church. Donations for the week ending June 26 
included 14 Boxes of Instant Potatoes, 12 Boxes of  
Pancake Syrup, and 10 Bottles of Pancake Syrup. Please 
note that Perishable Items Cannot Be Accepted.  If you have 
any questions or comments feel free to contact Sue Zitolo at 
201-934-9372, szitolo@aol.com or John Lowe at 201-327-
9397, john.lowejr@att.net. 

Our parish will have its monthly Rosary  
Devotion Monday July 11th at 7:30 in the 

Church. All are welcome. 



 
 

 

We in the Religious Education office wish you and your  
families a very safe and happy 4th of July. 

 

God, Our Father, Giver of Life, we entrust our nation to your  
loving care. You are the rock on which this nation was founded. 

You alone are the true source of our cherished rights to life,  
liberty and the pursuit of happiness. Reclaim this land for your 

glory and dwell among your people. 
Send your spirit to touch the hearts of our nation’s leaders. 

Open their minds to the great worth of human life and the re-
sponsibilities that accompany human freedom. Remind your 

people that true happiness is rooted in seeking and doing your 
will. 

Through the intercession of Mary Immaculate, patroness of our 
Land, lead us into a new culture of life. We ask this through 

Christ, Our Lord, Amen. 
 

Angel Wings 2016 was full of fun, learning and prayer.  This 
year the children learned all about how important it is to be a 
disciple.  Each day there were exciting art projects all tied into 
the ongoing theme.  New songs were learned and sung during 
our daily closing Prayer Services.  The children in our program 
could be found anywhere from the rectory, to the prayer  
garden, to the barn, to the church where they gathered together 
every day at 12:00 noon for scripture and song. 
 

We are so thankful for our beautiful parish property which of-
fers so many different settings for prayer and learning. 
 

Finally on Friday the children, clad in their hand painted t-
shirts, participated in 9:00 Mass at which they lead the singing 
and the readings.  The Mass was well attended and lived up to 
expectations of a joyous and uplifting experience for everyone. 
 

Special thanks to all of our parent volunteers and especially to 
the catechists who so lovingly prepared their lessons each day.  
Much gratitude to Lisa Walsh who planned and implemented 
thematic art projects and to Tiffany Hogue who works tirelessly 
to find and teach inspirational music to the children and keeps it 
fresh year after year. 
 

There were several Jr. High and High School volunteers who 
were willing to do whatever was asked of them.  They are the 
“angels” who keep our program moving along! 
 

I must also thank the entire staff for their patience and their 
willingness to pitch in wherever and whenever needed.   
Finally, thanks to Fr. Charlie and Fr. Don for all of their help 
and guidance through the whole process.  Daily 9:00 Mass will 
return to the rectory on Tuesday.   

YOUTH MINISTRY RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
 
 
 

An excerpt from LifeTeen blog post 
“30 Challenges to Make This the Best Summer  

of Your Life”   
written by Christina Mead 

 

http://lifeteen.com/blog/30-challenges-to-make-this-the-best
-summer-of-your-life/ 

 

You know what would be tragic? According to Leo Bloy, 
“The only real sadness, the only real failure, the only great 
tragedy in life, is not to become a saint.” I would add, the 
only great tragedy in life is to not become a saint and 
have lots of holy fun along the way. Because Jesus loves 
joyful people. Don’t let these precious, sun-filled days fly 
by in such a way that you look back and realize you’re the 
same person you were before. 

Behold — [30] challenges to have a fun,  
happy, holy Summer: 

∗ Spend more time out of your bed than in your bed. 
∗ Memorize a new Bible verse every week. 
∗ Learn how to do your own laundry.  And do it. Every 

week. 
∗ Be grateful for all your blessings. Write down 3 things 

you’re grateful for every day. 
∗ Go to daily Mass. 
∗ Bring joy to others. Give random gifts or affirmation 

notes to your friends, family, strangers, pets… 
∗ Also give away some of your own stuff. Simplify your 

life by giving away ⅓ of your clothes. 
∗ Read one of the gospels, like as in all of the Gospel of 

Mark not one gospel reading from one day because 
what kind of challenge is that? 

∗ Go to Confession once a week and talk to the priest 
about how to kick sinful habits, even if it’s something 
you feel isn’t a big deal, like  jealousy, or vanity, or 
lying. 

∗ Be classy this Summer. 
Go forth and have fun, be creative, and be a saint.  
I’m praying for you. 
 

Youth Ministry News: 
Our annual mission trip is coming up fast!  
This year the team will be going to Boston to 
participate again in a service based program 
through Young Neighbors in Action July 23rd 
through the 30th.  Please keep the mission 
team in your prayers during the coming month of prepara-
tion.  Please return your “M&M” tube to the church as soon 
as possible.  Additional donations are much appreciated too! 

 

Katie Cavazzini 
201-934-5554 

kcavazzini@guardianangelchurch.org 

Office Hours: 9:30AM – 4:30PM Monday through Friday 
 

July 10th - July 15th I will be  on a previously scheduled 
mission trip 

STEWARDSHIP BULLETIN REFLECTIONS 
 

July 3, 2016  
14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

“He said to them, ‘The harvest is abundant, but the 
laborers are few…’”       LUKE 10:2  
 

As Catholics we are all called to serve in ministry. However, 
many of us are unsure how to use our talents and gifts to 
build God’s Church. Talk to God and ask Him what He wants 
you to do. The next time one of your fellow parishioners asks 
you to help or join a committee, it may be the answer to your 
prayer.  



Immaculate Heart Academy  
Township of Washington, NJ 
 

Is hosting various summer enrichment 
courses through its popular  
Summer@theheart program. Courses, beginning July 11 
and running through Aug. 4, are open to both boys and 
girls of several age levels.  Two large sessions and four 
mini sessions are held Mondays-Thursdays from 9 a.m.-
12 p.m. Courses include Personal Leadership, Sweets and 
Treats, Broadcasting, Young Artists Workshop, Algebra, 
Geometry, and more. For more information or to register, 
visit www.ihanj.com or contact Tara Heinemann at  
theinemann@ihanj.com or 201-445-6800. 

IMPORTANT CHURCH WEBSITES: 
Church of the Guardian Angel Website: 
www.guardianangelchurch.org 
Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/GuardianAngelChurchAllendale/ 
The Archdiocese of Newark  www.rcan.org 
The Catholic Advocate  www.rcan.org/advocate 
Away for the weekend?  Go to:  www.masstimes.org 

 
 
 
 
 

St. Luke Church: 
Visit www.churchofstluke.org for more information and 
parish bulletin.  
 

Church of the Presentation: 
Visit the website at www.churchofpresentation.org for 
more information, and the parish bulletin.   

ACCOUNTABILITY WITH HEARTFELT THANKS 
 

Catholic Charities received $609 as 
a result of your clothing donations 
from December 1st, 2015 to May 
31st, 2016. These funds, combined 
with monies from other parishes in a 
similar program throughout the 
Archdiocese, alleviated the suffer-
ings of the needy who sought relief 
through the many operations of 
Catholic Charities. In light of this, 
we are pleased to report that during 
the same period of December to 
May, we distributed 81,286 pounds of food to 12,801 
families in the Archdiocese. Thank you for being our 
partner and enabling us to bring Christ’s love to the most 
vulnerable in our society.    
Please donate any unwanted clothing small applianc-
es, shoes, linens, sheets, towels, stuffed animals and 
books (no reference books) to the Catholic Charities 
donation bin located at the entrance to our small 
parking lot (on the right) across from the Ambulance 
building.   

TREASURES FROM OUR TRADITION 
 

Some say tomato--and some say tomahto--you know the 
old song. What do you say when you arrive at church and 
see a font prepared, a baby in the wings, the paschal can-
dle burning? Well, maybe you will say that "we're having 
a baptism today," or maybe you say "we are having a 
christening." The proper term is baptism, since that is the 
name of the sacrament. But the persistent use of 
"christening" in our culture, probably from due to the  
influence of the Episcopal Church, is interesting.   
Baptism, an ancient word, is from the Greek meaning to 
dip or to dunk. Christening is an Old English word that 
describes perfectly well that more than getting splashed 
with water, the person being baptized is being "Christ-
ed." No matter what you call it, there's always water  
involved, and then an anointing with chrism--fragrant  
olive oil consecrated as a sign of Christ's presence--
poured upon the brow as we say, "As Christ was anointed 
Priest, Prophet, and King, so may you live always as a 
member of his body, sharing everlasting life."  So, in  
being Christ-ed, you are conformed to his image, your life 
is expected to be a retelling of his life in miniature and 
you--even though you may be squirming or sleeping--are 
commissioned to be a priest, a prophet, a king. This 
means that you are called to be one who worships, you 
are called to speak the truth, you are called to shape the 
world and exercise right judgment. That is the deepest 
treasure of our tradition, and every time you gather to cel-
ebrate a baptism, you renew your vows precisely so that 
you can be more "Christ-ed." No matter what vocabulary 
you assign to the liturgy, the key is transformation of the 
human person in the community of the Body of Christ.   
--Rev. James Field, Copyright (c) J. S. Paluch Co.  

Hold Your Next Event At Guardian Angel 
Auditorium Capacity 325 People 

Msgr. Salemi Hall Capacity 75 People 
Fully Air Conditioned 

• `Communion/Conϐirmation/Graduation	Parties	
• Retirement/Birthday	Parties/Sweet	16/Quinceanera	
• Fundraisers/Dance	Recitals/Competitions	
• Baby/Bridal	Showers/Rehearsal	Dinners	
• Community/Corporate	Meetings	
• Holiday	Parties/Repast	Luncheons		
Silvana	Anello	Rental	Coordinator	@	201-783-5414	or	E-mail:	sanello@guardianangelchurch.org	

HELP YOUR PARISH WHILE YOU SHOP! 
 

Looking for religious goods online? Follow this link 
and designate Guardian Angel parish … we’ll get a 
donation with every purchase!  

http://www.clearlycatholic.com/index.html 
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